
~oarb of jf tre Ql:ommtsstoners 

Mrs. Esther Rozum 
Town Clerk 
Seymour Town Hall 
1 First Street 
Seymour, CT 06483 

Dear Mrs. Rozum, 

1 First Street 

Seymour, Connecticut 06483 

COPY ~CEIV!=D ·-~ CATE: --.?.::- g . . Yr" 
TIME: l/.::Z. :. i 0 · ' · 
TOWN'OLERK'S OFFICE 

September 23, 2009 

This letter is to inform you that the October monthly meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners scheduled for Monday, October 12th, 2009 has been cancelled due to the 

Columbus Day Holiday. A special meeting is scheduled for the following Monday, 

October 19th. A special meeting agenda to follow. Thank you. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

~n !ii6YVlkxlN&. 
Karen Lombardi 
Board Secretary 


